
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham, * masses in the hall] 

Offertory 
Holy Angels 
7th October      £258.25 

Holy Family 
7th October     £185.00  
CAFOD     £192.00 
 
There will be a second collection next week for 
World Mission Sunday. Donations  go entirely to 
support churches, hospitals, schools and vocations in 
countries where the Church is new, young or poor to 
help them become self sufficient. 

Parishes Reflection morning 
Father Robin and Deacon John will be running a parish 
reflection morning on the Pope’s recent encyclical letter 
Gaudete et Exultate encouraging us to holiness on the 
morning of Saturday 20th October.  It will begin with 
mass at 9.30am and conclude with a shared lunch. 
 
This will count as a day of recollection for those who are 
Eucharistic ministers and we are asking those who will 
be beginning this ministry this year to attend as well.  

We will be having a renewal of commitment/
commissioning for our Extra-ordinary ministers of 
communion at the Sunday masses on the feast of Christ 
the King, Sunday 25th November. 

Holy Angels 
Children’s Liturgy: there will be no sessions at the 
11am Mass for the next four weeks. Due to a lack of 
availability of catechists and helpers. We may need to 
reduce the sessions currently offered, and more leaders 
are required, therefore if you feel that this is something 
you could help with, please contact Fr Robin or Bec 
Newey. (contact details on notice board)
 

Church Cleaners: Michaela and team would really 
appreciate a few more volunteers to join in the church 
cleaning rota, in order that it doesn’t become a 
burdensome task. The current rota requires people on 
duty every 4 weeks. With more people on the rota, the 
commitment will be less and would be really appreciated 
by your fellow parishioners as this helps us maintain a 
prayerful and reverent space for worship. Michaela can 
be contacted on (01252 693635)

Tea & Coffee following 11am Mass  Volunteers are 
also needed for this valuable ministry of hospitality. 
Please contact Colleen Rutter (01252 656367) 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Sat 13 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 14 Oct 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

28th Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mass

Missa pro populo 
Ron Walker (RIP)

Mon 15 Oct No Mass

Tue 16 Oct 9.30am HF Mass St Hedwig Raymond Barry RIP

Wed 17 Oct 9.10am 
9.30am

HA Rosary 
Mass  St Ignatius of Antioch

 

Thur 18 Oct 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HA 
HF

Adoration  
Mass St Luke

 

Fri 19 Oct 9.30am HA Mass  St Philip Howard Bp Richard & the mission of the Diocese

Sat 20 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 21 Oct 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass

Missa pro populo 
William & Matilda Roberts RIP
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HOLY HOUR – Holy Angels to pray for vocations to the 
priesthood in our diocese

Wed 7th November - 7.30pm
Wed 2nd December – 7.30pm 
 
Remembrance Sunday - 11th November, the Sunday 
Mass will take place at midday and not the usual time of 
11.00 in order that Fr Robin can represent the parish 
at the service at Ash War Memorial.  

Holy Family 
The 2018 film night dates to put in your diary are as 
follows: Oct 19th - Paul, Apostle of Christ  Nov 23rd - 
The Shack 
 
A  pre-Christmas social will take place at the Alma pub, 
preceded by some Advent carols in church. Friday 30th 
November. Tickets will be on sale at the back of both 
churches with any surplus monies raised going to 
charity.  

Diocesan Pastoral Plan 
Bishop Richard has been reflecting on the submissions 
fro all the parishes in the diocese to produce a pastoral 
plan to take us forward to where we need to be as a 
diocese for 2030. There will be an open meeting in every 
deanery to enable him to present the plan to us and give 
us a chance to talk to him about it. For us in Guildford 
deanery he will be coming to visit us on the evening of 
Monday 19th November, St Joseph’s Guildford. Please 
keep this date in your diary, & sign the list in church.

Justice & Peace group 
Proposal to decriminalise abortion: debate on 
23rd October. At present abortion remains a criminal act 
unless certain conditions are met. Although these 
conditions have been liberally interpreted they 
still provide some important protections both for women 
and for their babies.There is now a campaign to 
take abortion completely out of criminal law, at least to 
the point when the baby can survive outside the 
womb.There will be a Parliamentary debate on this on 
23rd October. It is important that our MPs are aware of 
our concerns and the basis for them as soon as 
possible.For further information on the implications and 
how you can respond see: https://
www.weybridgedeanery.org/giving-witness-priority.html 

Love in Action. Today we focus on the theme: ‘The 
Dignity and Rights of Workers’. The work people do 
should be valued, because the person him/herself must 
be valued. As part of this, people deserve a fair, just 
wage and proper working conditions within which to 
carry out their role…. It is one of the reasons that the 
Church has been, and continues to be, so involved with 
the ‘Living Wage’ and ‘Fair Trade’ movements, both of 
which seek a just wage and adequate 
working conditions for the working people. Collect a 
detailed take-home sheet, and a “Who picked my tea?’ 
card, after Mass. We shall also focus on this theme in 
the DOCAT study groups. 

World Mission Sunday. This year the Bishops of 
England & Wales will use the annual collection for the 
missions to help support the work of the Church in 
Ethiopia, one of the oldest Christian communities. The 
average annual salary is just £400 so the Church needs 
outside support if it is to spread the gospel, 
build churches, schools and medical centres to help 
those in need. Therefore, next week, a member of the 
Justice & Peace team will be at each of the Masses to 
supply further information and offer you the opportunity 
to become one of our parish group of Red Box holders, 
supporting the missions on a regular basis by putting 
aside any loose change that you may have. Please be 
generous.

Prisoners’ Sunday. 14th October 2018 is the national 
day of prayer and action for prisoners and their 
dependants as marked by the Catholic Church 
and across the Christian denominations. It is a day to 
direct our thoughts and prayers to prisoners, their 
families and children. 
 
Resources to help reflect on responding to the 
consultation on the Gender recognition act may be 
found at

https://www.c4m.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/
C4M_TransBriefing_EW.pdf

CAFOD 
Family Fast Day: Please donate a cash gift or return 
any Fast Day envelopes after Mass. 

Fairtrade Stall this weekend. You might have seen in 
the news recently that Traidcraft is facing difficult times. 
Since 1979, Traidcraft has been pioneering fair trade in 
the UK and currently works with over 100 producers 
from 30 countries. Today, the business is in a period of 
consultation, planning a way it can work sustainably in 
the future. But it needs your help. Please take a 
catalogue and an order form. 

Christian Solidarity Worldwide We will shortly send 
cards with messages of support to oppressed and 
persecuted Christians world wide. If you wish to sign 
the cards, please see Mike Harte. 

Cake Sale. Holy Angels 27th/28th October. Please 
bring cakes prior to Mass, and notify of any nuts and 
allergies.

Spare Wool 
Maggie Batchelor is currently making hats and other 
knitted goods for the Saint Vincent de Paul society, 
which are used for premature babies and children both 
in the UK and in African orphanages. 
If anyone has any spare wool, double-knit yarn, please 
could you bring it to church. It doesn’t need to be full 
balls, all remnants and colours gratefully appreciated.  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